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REPUBLICAN HOUSE MEMBERS NOT SEEKING
RE-ELECTION

Les Arends (Illinois)

Charles E, Chamberlain (Michigan)
Harold R. Collier (Illinois)

Peter Frelinghuysen (New Jersey)
George A. Goodling (Pennsylvania)
H.R., Gross (Iowa)

Charles S. Gubser (California)
Craig Hosmer (California)

Dave Martin (Nebraska)

William E. Minshall (Ohio)

Ancher Nelsen (Minnesota)

Walter E. Powell (Ohio)

Howard W. Robison (New York)
Henry P. Smith (New York)

John Ware (Pennsylvania)

Wendell Wyatt (Oregon)

John Zwach (Minnesota)



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON
September 16, 1974

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL

MEMORANDUM FOR: DEAN BURCH
FROM: JERRY H,
SUBJECT: Campaign Advisor for Paul Goebel

Your memorandum to the President of September 12 on the above
subject has been reviewed and the following notation was made:

-~ I think Chuck Chamberlain would be the
best, Talk to Goebel and Chamberlain,

cc: Al Haig





